
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF KENLY 
“FRIENDLY KENLY…A 

TRIANGLE EAST COMMUNITY” 
 
 

Town Hall Meeting 

 

The next Town Hall meeting will take place 

on Monday April 8th, 2019 at 7:00pm 

 

Online Bill Pay 

 

Residents are reminded that the only 

legitimate place to pay online is at the Town 

of Kenly website. If you use another 

website, your payments may get to the 

Utility Department after the due date. The 

town’s website is www.townofkenly.com 

 

Streets Department 

 

Please ensure that if you contract workers to 

cut trees on your property, that the 

contractor removes the tree limbs. The 

Town does not remove limbs cut by 

contractors.  

 

Downtown Revitalization  
 

Please congratulate the following that have 

been confirmed by the Town Council to 

serve on the Downtown Revitalization 

Committee: Martha Rogerson, Will Faber, 

Lawanda Neal, Andy Batten, and George 

Arant. 

Public Works 

No grease should go down the drains in your 

home. This will lead to clogs and will hurt 

the system overall. If you have concerns 

about how to dispose of grease, please 

contact the public works department. 

Kenly Parks & Recreation 

Adult League Basketball has started and we 

are off to a great start. We are planning to 

paint the gym once the games have ended, 

but may have to start while the season in 

still ongoing. 

 

It is expected that KPARC will go through 

some modifications within the next few 

months. We have started replacing the 

parking stakes that have been there for 

nearly 20 years and work on refinishing the 

benches, fixing water drainage, and working 

on the bathrooms. 

 

Suspicious Activity 

 

There have been reports of a man taking 

photos of properties and claiming to work 

for the Town. The individual was driving a 

white truck with no markings. All Town 

vehicles clearly say “Town of Kenly”. If you 

see this individual, please contact the police 

department to get assistance. 

 

Road Improvements 

 

Be on the lookout for major road 

improvements within Kenly. The Town 

Council approved a bid to have a majority of 

the roads with significant damage repaired. 

This should start within the next month or 

so. 

 

Reminders 

                                

Do not dump charcoal ash or fireplace ash in 

the trash receptacles.      

                                                          

Upcoming Activities 

 

All meetings that take place within the 

Town of Kenly will be held at the Town 

Hall. 

 

March 26th @ 6:00pm DTR Meeting 

April 8th @ 7:00pm Council Meeting 


